
From: Dara Mark <darawayne@cybermesa.com> 
Sent: Saturday, July 11, 2020 11:54 AM 
To: Holtec-CISFEIS Resource 
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2018-0052 Draft Environmental 

Impact Statement 
 
 
 
 

Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Dara Mark <darawayne@cybermesa.com> 
Subject: Holtec's proposal 
Date: July 11, 2020 at 9:45:01 AM MDT 
To: Holtec-CISFEIS@nrc.gov 
 
To whom it May Concern: 
 
I want to register my strong opposition to the HOLTEC storage proposal near 
Carlsbad, New Mexico. 
 
The notion of storing all the nation’s nuclear waste in one location is incredibly 
wrong-headed and dangerous. 
 
My home and property face directly onto Highway 285South. This highway 
already sees traffic of nuclear waste to the WIPP plant, which is of great concern. 
The highway is not safe and already gets accidents from truck traffic. Adding 
more nuclear transport vehicles to the mix is not advisable! My family’s health, 
and my neighbors’ health is at risk. 
 
Transporting nuclear waste over thousands of miles to New Mexico is a set-up for 
accidents and possible disaster, and New Mexico, a minority majority state, 
should not have to bear this extremely dangerous and long-lasting burden. 
Because we are a poor state does not mean that our lives are worth less. 
 
Thank-you, 
Dara Mark 
37-B Old Road 
Lamy, NM. 87540 
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